
Sustainable Groundwater Management Act - Siskiyou County Updates – July 25, 2019 

 

New SGMA Email 

 We have a new email address that will be used to send out our periodic email updates 

and also be used for SGMA related inquiries and comments. Please be sure to check 

your junk or spam folders to make sure you are receiving updates from 

SGMA@co.siskiyou.ca.us. 

 

Advisory Committee Meeting Date Changes 

 Butte 

o September 4th from 3-6pm (date change) 

o November 7th from 3-6pm (date change) 

 Scott 

o September 24th from 3-6pm (time change) 

o November 5th from 4-7pm (date & time change) 

 Shasta 

o September 25th from 330-630pm (time change) 

o November 6th from 330-630pm (date & time change) 

 

Website Updates 

 May meeting summaries have been posted on the website. Links to meeting materials 

can be found at the bottom of the advisory committee page under the “Web Links” 

section. Visit https://www.co.siskiyou.ca.us/naturalresources/page/sustainable-

groundwater-management-act-sgma.  

 A new webpage “Library of SGMA Related Articles & Materials” has been added to the 

SGMA page, that provides links to a list of articles, reports, published papers, links and 

other documents that provides information related to SGMA and water topics in 

California. If you would like to add or propose materials to the list send a copy or link to 

SGMA@co.siskiyou.ca.us.  
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